
 

General Business 

  UPCOMING EVENTS  

TIME CORRECTION – Youth Ministry will be held 

6:00 pm – 7:30 pm 

October 2: Classwork - MS: People of the Bible,                                                
HS:  What We Believe: The Beauty of the Catholic 
Faith 
 
October 9: Mission Weekend/Classwork – Mission 
Weekend – Rep from Kentucky will be here during 
Masses with announcement.  Regular Classwork 
according to plan. 

 
October 16: Service Project – Community Leaf 
Raking  *If you know of someone who could use 
some help cleaning their yard or raking leaves, 
please call the Parish Office. 
 
October 23: Classwork - MS: People of the Bible,                                                
HS:  What We Believe: The Beauty of the Catholic 
Faith 
   
October 30: Trunk or Treat – students to arrive at 
3:00, Event 4:00-5:30.  More details to come. 
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2022-2023 Youth Ministry Registration 

We are currently accepting registration for grades 

6-12.  Forms are available at the back of the church 

or at the Parish Office.  A HUGE Thanks to Cindy 

Abraham, Jennalee Markel and Allison Gromley 

for your work as Middle School Leads.  

Opportunities are available for college students, 

parents, grandparents, villagers to assist in carrying 

out our goals in classrooms and for events.  If you 

are interested in assisting with either Middle School 

or High School, please leave your contact 

information and your availability with the Parish 

Office.  Come be part of our Village and help make 

this our best year yet! 

WELCOME BACK to Youth Ministry!  Our mission at St. 

Gabriel’s Parish is to enrich our youth’s faith formation 

while offering activities and studies that enhance their 

understanding and strengthen their relationship with 

God.  This year’s theme is Celebrating Catholicism: 

Relationship, Religion & Revival!  The Middle School 

students will be meeting in the church social room while 

High School Students will be meeting in the Rectory 

basement.  This year’s Opening Night was full of 

excitement and fun as we kicked the year off with prayer, 

team building, games and of course, Smores! 

 

                            

Our goal of bringing our young people together in Christ’s 

name and for His glory starts with these small steps.  We 

will continue our efforts to grow our group, to expand our 

reach, and to deepen their faith while strengthening their 

relationships with our Lord.  If your student is interested 

in joining us, registration is ALWAYS open.  Invite your 

friends!  Call the parish office at (989) 662-6861 for more 

information.   


